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421-B North Bright Leaf Blvd. Smithfield, NC 27577

(919) 934-0961

February 24, 2021

Re: 3005 Fair Ground Road
Dunn, NC

To: Harnett County Inspections
Dear Sir, Madam

On February 24, 2021 I made an on-site visit to 3005 Fair Ground Road in Dunn, N.C.
The purpose of this visit was to make a structural inspection of the placements of the
headers located over the windows and doors in the load bearing walls. During one of the
inspections the Harnett County Building Inspector noted the headers were installed with a
double header with the trimmer studs located below the headers and requested that an
engineer verify that this method is adequate. During my inspection of the headers I found
that the loading on the proper sized headers supported by the required full-height jack
studs is adequate.

Based on the loadings and the location of the headers I will certify that the headers are
adequate. The 2018 Residential Building was used for this inspection.

If I can be of any more assistance please feel free to contract me.

Yours truly,

Wayne R. Dashield, PE




Wayne R. Dashield, PE Invoice No. JRT-HSE-INSP-INV-01

421-B SOUTH BRIGHTLEAF BLVD
Smithfield, NC 27577
(919) 934-0961 fax (919) 934-0967

INVOICE =
Customer
Name JRT MANGEMENT PROPERTIES Date 2/25/2021
Address Order No.
City DUNN State NC Rep
Phone FOB
Qty Description Unit Price TOTAL
1 ONSITE VISIT 02/24/21 $100.00 $100.00
1 CERTIFY LETTER 04/2/19 $200.00 | $200.00
SubTotal $300.00
/— Payment Details \ Shipping & Handling $0.00
® Taxes $0.00
O
O TOTAL $300.00
Office Use Only
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3005 FAIR GROUND ROAD, DUNN,,NC

THANK YOU FOR YOUR BUSINESS



